30th March 2020

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 710

Dear 4L, 4C and 4S,

020 8462 1769

@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk



























It's your best teachers again —here for you weekly update! We hope that your families are well and safe. Thank you for all your lovely emails. We have absolutely loved reading them and seeing all the pictures that you have sent as we are certainly missing seeing you at school.

The answer to last week's riddle is a secret.

Well done to: Tilly, Ava. P, James. C, Lenny. B, Ellie. F, Sadie, Jenson, Elysia and Lucas for all guessing it correctly.

Last week, we set you the challenge of completing the Joe Wicks workout every day. We too made sure we kept active and did a different fitness activity every day.

You may have noticed that all the week 1 learning has now disappeared from the website and in its place is now this week 2's learning resources. We hope you enjoy the activities we have set you.

This week, we would also like you to learn a new skill or perfect a skill you already have. We are going to as well.

We are going to work on these this week:

Miss Laffan: Hold a handstand for 10 seconds or longer.

Miss Cook: Complete 5 or more full press ups. Miss Salter: Complete a 1000 piece puzzle.

Finally, this week's riddle is:

What belongs to you, but other people use more than you?

We would love to hear from you. You can email us any messages, questions or pictures of things you have been doing at home.

Please email us via the new Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly.

year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

We hope to hear from you soon,

Miss Salter, Miss Cook and Miss Laffan

A Spring Partnership Trust School | Registered office: George Lane | Bromley | Kent BR2 7LQ





